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The government published guidance on 2 July 2020 for schools regarding the full opening for all years from the beginning of the autumn term 2020.  I am delighted that we have been informed that soon we will be able to fully re open for all years.  I am taking a reflective and considered approach to what will be best for the students and staff and I will update all parents once the Governing Body approve the plans which will include:
· The actions the college will take to minimise the risk of transmission of covid-19 at Unity College

· How Unity College will operate from September 2020 due to covid-19

Mrs Cryer
Headteacher
